
 
 

At Greenvale School the welfare and safety of all our students is important to us. We will follow up all issues or concerns as 
per our safeguarding policy 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 8
th

 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New School Year! 
 
Welcome back. We have had an excellent start to the term. Our Year 7s were amazing when 
they joined us on Wednesday and managed this milestone transition so well. All of our students 
seem pleased to be back and are coping with the unexpected autumn heatwave! 
 
This term we welcome 3 new teachers to the staff team; Lucy, Tracey and Elefariah. 
As you will all know I am also new to Greenvale and feel very privileged to be here with such 
wonderful young people and an outstanding staff team. We have had two very busy training 
days at the start of the week ensuring all staff have the relevant training and skills to meet the 
needs of all our students. 
 
I am very keen to meet as many of you as possible in person over the coming weeks and 
months.  To begin with I will be hosting two coffee mornings later this month and hope you are 
able to come along. They will be on: 
Thursday 21st September – 10am at Mayow Road 

Friday 22
nd

 September – 10am at Waters Road 
 
Look out for further information and let us know if you can join us. 
 
While the hot weather is with us please ensure your young person is dressed for the warmer 
temperatures. If your young person struggles with change, including what they wear, please let 
us know and we will do our best to provide strategies to support them with this. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
Katie Denton 
Headteacher 
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